
Blackberry Festival Rummage Sale
Please Contribute 

One of the highlights of our Blackberry Festival activities each year is a rummage sale.  This is 
always a time to find treasures among those items others have deemed disposable!   

All proceeds from the rummage sale are earmarked for the ongoing work of improving Ebbs 
Chapel such as new paint, maintenance tools like ladders, snow shovels, and shelving for 
storage.  The list is endless! 

This year the date of the Festival is July 19.  Please consider contributing your gently used 
items to the sale.  We are asking for donations before July 16 to permit us to organize and setup.  
Drop off donations available at Hoppin' Saturdays at Ebbs Chapel, 7 AM-12 Noon, except for 
Saturday, July 5th.  Please email us at EbbsChapelCommunityCenter@gmail.com or call 
828-206-4023 to arrange drop off of your items at other times.  Currently we do not have
personnel available to come pick up your items.

You may find the following guidelines useful: 

Acceptable items  

∙ Gently used household items,
∙ Tablecloths, napkins, placemats,
∙ Bedding linens,
∙ Bathroom linens (towels, washcloths),
∙ Kitchen and dining room items (dinnerware, serving items, cooking utensils, and 

containers)
∙ Holiday decorations,
∙ Garden and outdoor items,
∙ Hand tools and power tools in working order,
∙ Children’s toys and games,
∙ Furniture such as tables, wooden or plastic chairs, bookcases, bedroom furniture (no 

mattresses or cushioned furniture such as couches and cushioned chairs).
∙ Gently used books

Items we cannot accept 

∙ Electronic equipment such as televisions, radios, phones, printers, computers
∙ VCR tapes and cassettes
∙ Paint or outdoor chemical products
∙ Clothes (may contribute to Ebbs Chapel Clothes Closet)

If you have questions, please email us at EbbsChapelCommunityCenter@gmail.com. 
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